08 May 2013
To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Robert Michaels of 2815 Hauk St. Apt. #207, Madison, Wisconsin. |
have been a resident of the RSH since May 1996. In my tenure of residency, |
have repeated observed and experienced the unwelcomed congregation of non-
resident groups of younger persons loitering about the unlit areas of the property.
I have also had some incidents of vandalism to my vehicle in the parking lot when
lighting was inoperative. The common element which seems to embolden such
groupings and events is the veil of darkness. | strongly support and advocate for
additional lighting in those areas now deficient of safe and reasonable
illumination.

Shinning a little light on the less than optimal lighted property does have a
definite positive impact on lowering crime/vandalism potential. | am also aware
of 3 mugging events to residents in the past 5 years. Incidents of menacing
loitering dramatically increase in the warmer months and better property lighting
should help reduce these incidents as well. 1 urge approval of additional security
lighting for the benefit of all residents.

Yours truly,

Robert Michaels




